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25th November, 1904,

Dear Sir,
I am in receipt of your letter of the 22nd instant

enclosing an undertaking that you will fit water—tight
doors to the openings in the boiler room bulkhead of your
Steamer "OPLAND", at the earliest opportunity, and in
view of this I have the pleasure to say that the committee
have classed the vessel 100A1 spar deck with freeboard,
with notations of WLMC 7.03 and Lloyd's A &CP, subject
to this being donme,

I may add that the classification certificates have
been forwarded to the Society's Surveyor at christiania.

Inam, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary to the
Classification committee.

H.Fredriksen Fsq., /

SANDEFJ ORD, /




